PERMANENT MISSION OF THE

REPUBLIC OF YEMEN

TO THE UNITED NATIONS
413 EAST 51 st STREET
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10022
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FAX: 212-750-9613
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Ref. ROY/241/0CT/2023/ECOSOC
5 October 2023
Excellency,

I refer to the 2024 High-level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), to be
convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2024.

With reference to General Assembly resolution 70/1, I have the honour to request that the
Republic of Yemen be inscribed in the list of countries participating in the Voluntary National
Reviews (VNRs) to take place at the 2024 HLPF.

The Republic of Yemen attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030
Agenda and looks forward to sharing experiences, including successes, challenges and lessons

learned.

I look forward to early acknowledgement of receipt of this letter.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideratio

Abdullah Ali Fadhel Al-Saadi
Ambassador .
Permanent Representatiy,

H.E. Ms. Paula Narvéez Ojeda,

President of the Economic and Social Council for the 2023-2024 session
United Nations

New York



